

Dear sir,

I am writing to inform you with great sadness that our Area Supervisor, Mrs surya 2329 has passed away on 16th july while on leave. We are still trying to come to terms with this sudden and unexpected loss.

Mrs Surya was a dedicated and valued member of our team, and their absence will be deeply felt. We request your support and guidance during this difficult time.

Please let us know the necessary procedures to follow and any additional information required from us. We will do our best to ensure a smooth transition of responsibilities and complete any outstanding tasks.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Uc lead 
Taymer khan
Uc hazarganji

